

Bellenden Primary School

Executive Headteacher: Mr Gregory Doey Head Of School: Mrs Julie Ireland Deputy Head: Mrs Alex Turnbull

Assistant Head: Ms Walatta Trew

Dewar Street, Peckham, London SE15 4JP

9th October 2018

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Harvest time Food Bank Collection

As has become customary at this time every year, we invite students and staff to make contributions to local food banks as part of our ongoing efforts to support those in need in our local community. We have set out some tables near the front office and we aim to fill as many of them as possible with items for the foodbank. We are collecting as of tomorrow!

This year, we are requesting the following types of donations:

- Tinned food (e.g. soup, tinned vegetables, casseroles, sponge puddings, spaghetti hoops, ravioli)
- Packet foods (e.g. soup mixes, stocks, savoury rice)
- Dried food (e.g. rice, pasta, couscous)
- Pet food
- Toiletries
- Toilet paper
- Sweets, snacks and chocolate bars

All items should be in an 'as new' condition, be in date (where applicable) and have safety/security seals intact.

We really appreciate these donations and we have arranged for a representative from Foodbank to come to thank the children in an assembly on the 2^{nd} November.

Yours sincerely,

Alex Turnbull

TEL: 020 7732 7107 FAX: 020 7732 1351 Email: office@bellenden.southwark.sch.uk www.bellenden.southwark.sch.uk